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Regarding Support for Earthquake Relief Efforts in Eastern Taiwan 
 
 
We extend our deepest condolences to those who lost their lives in the earthquake off the east coast of 
Taiwan on April 3, 2024. Our thoughts and sympathies are also with all those affected by this disaster. 
 
In an effort to support relief activities and contribute to the recovery of those impacted, our group company, 
Taiwan Shionogi Co., Ltd., has committed to making a donation of 1 million Taiwan Dollars to the "Taiwan 
Foundation for Disaster Relief" a public disaster relief organization under the Ministry of Health and Welfare, 
as a gesture of solidarity. This decision reflects our deep commitment to aiding in the rehabilitation of the 
affected areas and communities. 
 
We sincerely hope that those affected by the disaster can return to their normal lives as soon as possible. 
 
 
 
For Further Information, Contact: 
SHIONOGI Website Inquiry Form : https://www.shionogi.com/global/en/contact.html 
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